
The countdown is now definitely on…  

As we move the busiest time of the year we would like to use the newsletter to inform you of all the 

events  going on both across the school and specifically in Year 6. 
 

NSPCC – ‘Speak out, stay safe’ Sponsored event 

The representative cam in to school on Tuesday to collect any sponsor money. Andrea will be back in again 

on Tuesday 4th July, so if you have any further money to collect please send it in before next Tuesday. 
 

Year 6 Enterprise Events 

Year 6 will be ‘taking over’ the running of the Book Fair next week after school. We will be asking for the 

children volunteer to help run the fair on the playground. We aim to close the Book Fair at 3.30pm every 

day. If your child would like to volunteer, and by doing so collection arrangements at the end of the day 

need to be changed, please just drop a note in to school to let us know of any changes.  
 

 

SPORTS WEEK 3rd to 7th July 

 

KS2 Triathlon 

The annual triathlon event is happening on Monday 3rd July. The children will be able to bring home their 

PE after school on Thursday so that they can get prepared for the event at home on Monday morning and 

come to school dressed in their PE kits. Don’t forget they will also need their bike (and helmet) or scooter 

and swimming kit. Many thanks to those parents who have volunteered to help along the route and at each 

of the three events. 

 

Long Distance Event  

Tuesday 4th July is the date for our annual long distance event. The children will complete as many laps of 

the field as they can over the course of 90 minutes. This year we will be collecting scores for House Teams 

and celebrating individual successes in each class. PE kits will be needed so please make sure they are back 

in school after the Triathlon event! 

 

Sports Day 

Fingers crossed for good weather on Friday as we are holding our Sports Day and Family Picnic Event. We 

have prepared a dance routine for the opening ceremony and developed some new games for the KS2 team 

events. Don’t’ forget we are also holding the last of this year’s Book Look after the picnic.  

 

KS2 Performance 

Letters have gone out about ticketing information for the evening performances this year on Tuesday 11th 

and Wednesday 12th July. Please complete the slip and return it to school to secure places at either of 

the performances. 

 

Leavers’ Disco 

This year Leavers’ Disco will be held on Friday 14th July. DJ Wheels will be mixing the tunes and as usual 

his playlist will be chosen by the children in Year 6. 
 

Leavers’ Assembly 

This years’ Leavers Assembly will be held on Friday 21st July from 2.00pm.We hope you can come along 

and celebrate your children’s time at Lenham Primary before heading out to enjoy a cream tea on the 

school field. Further details will follow soon. 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Year 6 Teaching Team 


